
SOCIAL MEDIA
@ w o o d s i d e h i g h s c h

Next week, Thursday 13th October is our Open evening for new Year 7s,
please promote with local families and friends
On Monday 17th October is our Black History month event, please
reserve free tickets online via this link or through our website
On Wednesday 19th October, we will be holding a MAT consultation
event at 4 p.m. for parents to answer any questions you may have
Thursday 20th October is our Careers Fair with lots of external visitors.
Whilst this focuses on Year 10 and 11, parents of any year group are
welcome to come with their young people from 3:10 p.m. to talk to local
sixth form providers

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Students have been very busy this week. We have begun some new and
interesting projects which support our students in different ways. Year 11
have all started their compulsory period six, a real focus in these sessions is
exam practice, so it’s key they are at every session. Next week, we begin a
series of additional morning sessions for revision and after the half term
holiday, the option for students to study in school on a Saturday will be
available. We know many students find that they focus more learning in a
different learning environment, so we hope this will be beneficial. See the
Year 11 section on the website for all the key information. 

A group of students in Year 8 have begun an exciting project called Football
Beyond Borders which focuses on using the skills of leadership and
teamwork in the practical field of football, to be applied into studies and
character building sessions. This project follows students until they leave us
at Woodside. 

Year 7 L, I, T and Y enjoyed their trip to Tolmers and once more they were
fantastic representatives for our school. Students had a great time and built
lasting memories. 

Finally, it’s been election week at Woodside for the form council reps who
will later go on to become Year reps. A huge well done to all those who went
up for election. 

A big shout out for these important events:

All the best for the weekend

Angela Wallace
Headteacher
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MY ED APP
I f  y o u  h a v e n ' t  g o t  t h e  M y E d  a p p ,

y o u  c a n  s c a n  t h e  Q R  c o d e  b e l o w  t o
d o w n l o a d  t h e  a p p .

A l i  A L T U N D A L  7 Q ,  M u s t a f a
I L H A N  7 Q

S h e i k h  M a h i r  R A H M A N  8 A
A r i f  H U S S A I N  9 A

S h a n e l  M O N T E I R O  1 0 Q
E n e s  U N A L  1 1 A



S c h o o l  W i n n e r :

S h e i k h  M a h i r  R A H M A N  8 A

PRAISE POINTS WINNERS

CONTACT US

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/419508801117
https://www.woodsidehighschool.org.uk/Y11_Info/
mailto:mail@woodsidehighschool.co.uk?subject=Enquiry%20from%20website
mailto:mail@woodsidehighschool.co.uk?subject=Enquiry%20from%20website


THE VOICE KIDS 
The Voice Kids will be returning to screens on ITV in
2023 and the production team are looking for super
talented singers and duo's aged 7 - 14 to take part in the
next series.

If your child is an exceptional singer (from all genres) and  
you think they'd be suitable and interested in this
opportunity, Natasha Fox (Assistant Producer) would
love to hear from you. 

Natasha can be contacted directly on
natasha.fox1@itv.com or alternatively on 0161 952
6017.

Music Department

SCHOOL PHOTOS - 14TH NOVEMBER
A new date has been selected for Year 7 and 10 photos.
Please ensure your child is wearing the correct uniform
on the day. 

Ms Muncaster

THORPE PARK TRIP
Thorpe Park was amazing. It was definitely a day to
remember. The rides were thrilling and queues were short
so we were able to get on an abundance of rides. 

It was like a stress reliever from school as GCSE’s are
coming up. Overall, it was a great day.

Angel 11L

PRAISE BREAKFAST
Well done to everyone who joined Ms Wallace for PRAISE
Breakfast this morning.

Keep up the good work!

Mr Chan

mailto:natasha.fox1@itv.com



















